
From: Gilbert Villegas <gilbertvillegas36@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, August 2, 2025 4:56 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Golden Boy Productions 

 

 

[Warning: External email] 

 

 

Steve, 

 

In my official capacity as the Chairman of Economic, Capital and Technology Development I received a 

ticket for the August 2nd professional boxing event and will be representing the City of Chicago. 

I am also in discussion with Golden Boy Productions to bring additional professional fights back to 

Chicago which would bring much needed economic development to the City of Chicago. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Gilbert Villegas 

Alderman 36th Ward 

Cell 773-931-1136 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

________________________________ 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 


